
Testimony Opposed to LD962 

Senator Beebe-Center, Representative Hasenfus, and distinguished members of the committee: 

My name is Dianne Martin and I reside in Randolph.  I am addressing this bill as a past pet 
owner of 16 years.  

Many of us have and has had a loving pet as part of our family. As I protected my children I too 
protected my pet. I always made sure my loving pet was safe from harm, rather be an enclosed 
fence or a runner, but at all times kept safe. That being I am responsible for my pet.  

Therefore it would not be fair to punish the driver for my negligence. 

Therefore I ask you to Oppose LD962 

Thank you for your attention. 


